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Johnson(R)

BOLT(R)

COMMERCIAL INSECTICIDE

airborne

Pressurized Spray

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

for flying & crawling insects

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

REG. NO. 15232

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

539 g

GUARANTEE:  
Pyrethrins 0.4%; 

Technical piperonyl butoxide 2.0%.

(R) Can. Trade Mark Reg'd. to S.C. Johnson & Son, Inc. Reg'd User 

S.C. JOHNSON AND SON, LIMITED
Brantford, Ont., Canada 

N3T 5R1 

ALL PURPOSE FOR BUILDING INTERIORS, NURSERIES, GROUNDS, GARDENS
AND AIRPLANES.

DIRECTIONS:  SHAKE BEFORE USING.
To spray:  Hold container upright.  Point valve opening away from
face and press button.



TO KILL FLYING INSECTS:  FLIES, MOSQUITOES, FLYING MOTHS, GNATS,
WASPS.  With Bolt Airborne there is no need to spray directly at
flying insects - the mist in the air will kill them.  Close all
doors and windows.  Spray up into the  air with a sweeping
motion, keeping about 1 meter from interior walls, fabrics,
furniture and plants.  Keep room closed 15 minutes.  About 10 
seconds of spraying clears 28.3 cubic meters.  Ventilate the area
after treatment is complete.

TO KILL CRAWLING INSECTS:  ROACHES, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS.  Spray
hiding places such as baseboards and floor boards, moist places,
openings around sinks, drains, and pipes, behind bookcases,
cabinets and other storage areas hitting as many insects as
possible.  Repeat as needed.

TO KILL ANTS:  Spray trails, hills around windows and sills and
openings around pipes and baseboards where ants crawl, hitting as
many as possible.  TO KILL SPIDERS, CENTIPEDES, SOWBUGS:  Spray
webs and places where these pests crawl.  Hit as many as
possible.  Repeat as needed.

TO KILL CARPET BEETLES:  Hit these bugs directly with spray on
sections of floor, baseboards, shelves and carpets.  Repeat
spraying at frequent intervals.

TO KILL BEDBUGS:  Spray baseboards, moldings, floor boards. 
Spray mattresses, particularly around seams and tufts.  Take beds
apart and spray into all joints.  Repeat spraying at frequent
intervals.

TO KILL FLEAS:  Spray floors, floor coverings and sleeping
quarters of pet.  Repeat spraying as often as necessary.  Do not
spray pets.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Never puncture or throw container into fire.  Never
set container on stove, radiators or place where temperature 
will exceed 49 deg. C. which may cause it to burst.  Remove pets,
birds, and cover fish aquariums before spraying. Foods should be
removed or covered during treatment.  All food processing
surfaces should be covered during treatment or thoroughly cleaned
before using.  When using the product in these areas, apply only
when the  facility is not in operation.  Do not remain in treated
areas.  Ventilate the area after treatment is completed.  Keep
spray in constant motion at least 1 meter away from walls,



fabrics, furniture, floor, plastics, etc. Spraying closer may
cause stains or may damage certain floors or plastics. In
airplanes, store in pressurized cabins only and use only when
airplane is stationary on the ground and empty of passengers and
crew.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press valve to release all
pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance with
provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal of
unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact the
provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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